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Notice 

 

Dear Students,  

It is a pleasure to announce that two-day long  event ‘Technova-2024’ is being organized by  IMPACT 

College from 26 to 27 December 2024 in city campus, RPS More, Patna. The aforesaid event will begin at 

10:00 AM. Be informed that the said event will be organized in collaboration with Institution’s Innovation 

Council (IIC).  

Event under ‘Technova-2024’ includes:  

1. Hackathon: Collaborate, Innovate and solve real world challenges. 

2. Debate: Showcase your oratory and critical thinking abilities. 

3. Start-up Pitch battle:  Present your groundbreaking ideas to investors and experts  

It is mandatory for students to undergo registration process to take part in aforementioned event.  

Students are required to reach out link https://bitly.cx/9GYw1 for registration as suggested. Students are 

advised to click link https://bitly.cx/H5uP to gain access to event brochure for detailed information.  

Note: It is compulsory to mention transaction id in above registration  to ensure participation.  

Students are instructed to reach programme venue in complete uniform, wearing College identity card 

around neck as prescribed by management and maintain discipline all the time on the campus. 

Disciplinary action will be taken in case any act of students goes in defiance of College rules and 

regulations.   

For further details contact  MBA 2
nd

 year student  Mr. Ayush Kumar on 7070472634 and BCA 5
th

 semester 

student Siddharth Roy on 9509874766.  

Your active participation in the event is highly solicited.  

 

Principal  


